
I support the House Bill 1114. To provide easy access to insulin.  

 

As a Type 1 Diabetic, I have personally had to ration my insulin supplies to squeeze 
between pharmacy runs. Particularly in college, when I was off my parents’ health 
insurance, but didn’t have an employer plan yet. Trying to decide if getting an education 
was more important than my health. I couldn’t afford to pay 100% and often 50% (if I had a 
supplier discount card) for insulin and would ration my supply until payday from my part 
time job. This was dangerous, causing continuous high blood sugars. I am lucky to have 
survived that year.  

This bill needs to passed to give those who need insulin to live, a chance to afford this 
medicine.  

 

Dannelle Doering 

218-790-2531 

Fargo, ND  


